
 
   

In June 2024, UCR will be hosting two public listening
sessions to hear community input on how California funds
mental health services for K-12 students in Riverside
County. We need your help to organize our sessions,
please consider responding to this survey.

 Your responses are anonymous.
You will receive $10 for your participation.

Scan the QR code to respond to the survey
Contact: MHSSAJune2024@gmail.com

    

Take Our Survey

https://m.survey.bz/idec/survey/selfserve/6ad/240402?list=2


 
   In June 2024, UCR will be hosting two

public listening sessions to hear
community input on how California funds
mental health services for K-12
students in Riverside County.

Sessions will be held on Online:
June 4: 3:00-4:30 pm
June 12: 6:00-7:00 pm

Please scan the QR code for more
info/registration.
                           &
                  Contact:
MHSSAJune2024@gmail.com

Participate in Virtual Listening
Sessions in Riverside County

https://tecd-lab.ucr.edu/student-mental-health-services-funding-listening-sessions-riverside-county
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